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May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of our Fantastic Finish for our Seaside topic, Key Stage One are planning a lovely summer outing 

to Southport. This trip will take place on Monday 10th July with children leaving at 9.15am and arriving 
back at school for 3.45pm. 

As part of our Stunning Start for our topic the children held a fantastic Seaside themed bake sale and 
raised a massive £282. This fundraising has meant that each child can now have a ride on the carrousel 

and a delicious ice-cream whilst we are there. To recognise the children’s hard work and the parent’s 
generosity the school have also decided to match this figure to subsidise the trip further meaning that we 
are asking for a contribution of £10.00 per child which is payable through ParentPay. 

During this fabulous day children will have a chance to play on the beach, walk along the Victorian Pier, 

have a picnic on the seafront park, refresh with a delicious ice cream and have a ride on a traditional 
carousel. 

As we are going to be in Southport for the whole day children will need to bring a packed lunch which 
should be brought in a disposable bag. If your child has a school dinner a packed lunch will be provided by 

the kitchen for this outing. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the trip please contact the school and we will endeavour 
to help in any way possible. 

Kind regards, 

The KS1 Team 

 


